
Principal Message 10/20/23 

Stevenson Families, 

I’d like to begin with a huge “Thank You” to our fifth-grade families for providing lunch yesterday.  The 

food from Kelsey’s was delicious and so appreciated.  It was just what we needed to hold us over until 

dinner since we had parent conferences last night.  Thanks again fifth-grade families! 

Previously I shared the names of the individuals that were nominated for Stevenson’s Volunteer of the 

Year award.  Well, the votes were cast, and I am extremely pleased to announce Mrs. Caitlin Caldwell as 

Stevenson’s Volunteer of the Year.  Mrs. Caldwell has been a long-standing volunteer at Stevenson.  She 

volunteers in classrooms and for school-wide events.  Most recently she has taken on the role of 

Secretary for the Parent Volunteer Group.  Mrs. Caldwell is always willing to help and does so with a 

smile.  Congratulations on this well-deserved recognition! 

Remember, we will be holding our inaugural Veteran’s Day program on November 9th at 9:30am.  If you 

are a Veteran, we want to celebrate you at the program.  Please click the link to RSVP.  Make sure to 

include your name and branch of service along with the student’s name.  

https://forms.gle/PaZJf6PxrainFZEm8   If you can, it would be really neat to see you in uniform at the 

program.   

Fourth through sixth grade families, the deadline for ordering science fair boards is Monday, October 23. 

All 4-6 grade students will need a board and we need them to be uniform. In order for that to happen, 

families need to purchase the boards via the link.   https://rlstevenson-volunteer-fundraising-group-

2.square.site/product/4th-6th-grade-science-fair-boards/105?cs=true&cst=custom 

We need some classroom volunteers to help between school dismissal and the play on Thursday, 

October 26th. If you can assist, please sign up via the link. 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/60B054FABAC2CA1FF2-44875646-volunteers 

Well, that’s it for this week.  I hope everyone has a wonderful weekend.  We’ll see you Monday in the 

car loop!   

 
Sincerely, 
Mrs. Fleeger 

2023 - 2024 RLS Families: Car Loop Volunteer Opportunities (signupgenius.com) 
Stevenson’s Calendar of Events - https://www.brevardschools.org/Page/152#calendar78  
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